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It is unfair to the public to schedule the most controversial bills within 24 hours of the 

start of the session. 

 

The law already states the goal of having a percentage of diverse educators in a 

school district that reflects the percentage of diverse students. This bill extends the 

goal to employees employed by the Department of Education. This has no 

connection to educating students and has been ruled unconstitutional to give 

preference to race. 

 

In addition to any other form of student financial aid authorized by law, the Higher 

Education Coordinating Commission may award scholarships of $10,000 to culturally 

and linguistically diverse teacher candidates to use at approved educator preparation 

providers for the purpose of advancing the goal to employ diverse educators in a 

percentage of diverse students. The state's educator preparation providers are 

instructed to train on CRT and sexual orientation. Where are the scholarships for 

educators teaching civic responsibility or arts or religion diversity? The equity agenda 

of the legislature is stifling the education process and dumbing down students. 


